
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 1 2022 All events are subject to the COVID restrictions in effect at that time. 

5 & 6 - 4- 2022 Parent Teacher Optional Meetings. 

  7-4-2022 ANZAC Day Ceremony (for students and staff only) 

  8-4-2022 Hat Parade at 2pm. Parents invited if dry weather permits.  
Last Day of Term 1 

25-4-2022 ANZAC Day (Student leaders invited to Dawn Service and March by Miranda RSL sub-branch) 

26-4-2022 Term 2 Staff Development Day 

27-4-2022 Term 2 Begins for Students 

28-4-2022 P&C Mothers Day stall. Please see flyer at the back of this edition for more details. 

29–4-2022 3-6 Cross Country Carnival 

  3-5-2022 Stage 2 Hazelhurst Excursion 

  4-5-2022 7pm P&C Meeting 

5 & 6 - 5-2022 P&C Mothers Day stall. Please see flyer at the back of this edition for more details. 

Hat Parade (and Eggshibition) 

Weather permitting, parents are cordially invited to 
attend our annual hat parade next Friday, 8 April at 
2pm. You will be advised on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/mirandapublicschooloffici
al or ClassDojo if the outdoor event needs to be 
cancelled due to wet weather.  
 
Parents may view the Eggshibition in the Library on 
Friday before school (8:45 – 9:10am) and before the 
parade (1.20 -1.40pm)  
 
Please scan the School QR code or sign in when you 
arrive. This is a WHS requirement. While in the school, 
please remain distanced from others and remain in the 
designated areas for parents. Please wear a mask when 
you cannot remain distanced. After the parade please 
wait in the usual waiting areas while the teachers take 
the students back to their rooms to get their bags.  
 
Thank you for your generous donations for the Easter 
raffle. The last day for tickets is 7th April 2022. 
 

Parent teacher (Term 1 Check in) interviews 

Optional parent teacher interviews are scheduled for 

the afternoons of Tuesday 5 and Wednesday 6 April. 

This is an opportunity to catch up with class teachers, 

or discuss student goals and planned interventions. 

Final date for bookings is Monday 4 April. Instructions 

for booking these meetings were sent out this week. 

Please call the office or contact your child’s teacher if 

you would like some assistance with this. 

A reminder that you are welcome to organise a 

meeting to speak with your child’s teacher at any time 

of the year. Please organise a mutually agreeable time 

by contacting the office 
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Congratulations to Jet and Summer (3/4E) who 

demonstrated how they have made improvements in 

writing this year to engage their readers. Both students 

were able to successfully talk about the writing devices 

they used and how they can improve. 

 

Learning from Home 

COVID Positive Students: 

All students with COVID will be recorded as being "sick" 

on the class rolls until they have isolated for seven days 

and are symptom free. There is no expectation for 

them to complete work. Rest and recovery are 

important.  

Students in Isolation: 

If your children are feeling well, but need to be in 

isolation due to being a close contact, and it is possible 

for them to complete work at home, please use the 

learning packages at: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-

learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-

home/learning-packages 

If students can submit this work to their class teachers 

they will be marked as “flexible – learning from home” 

on the class roll.  

We understand that this may not be possible in every 

situation. Students will be marked as “sick” if they do 

not complete work. 

 

 
Mrs Holt is very proud of Maks (1/2P) who has learnt 

English very quickly since beginning school last year. 

Maks is now able to successfully identify all of these 

sight words.  

 

 

ANZAC Day Ceremony 

On Thursday 7 April 2022, we will be holding an ANZAC 

Day Assembly. Due to current COVID regulations, we 

still need to maintain social distancing and cannot 

invite family members to this year’s commemoration. 

Photos will be shared on Class Dojo and Miranda Public 

School’s official Facebook page. 

Unwell at school 
Any student or staff member who is unwell and/or 
displays symptoms of COVID-19 will be asked to go 
home and stay there until they can complete a RAT or 
PCR test. 

• If symptoms continue, they should stay at 
home and take another RAT in 24 hours or 
have a PCR test. 

• If the second RAT or initial PCR test result is 
negative and they are displaying no symptoms 
OR they are diagnosed as another condition 
such as hay fever, the student or staff member 
can return to school. 

• In NSW, positive COVID-19 cases are provided 
with a Medical Clearance Notice after 7 days 
and allowed to leave self-isolation as long as 
they do not have COVID-19 symptoms. 

• If your child suffers from a sinus or allergic 
condition (e.g.: hay fever), please provide the 
school with a letter from your doctor. This will 
save possible embarrassment for everyone. 

• If your child or a family member tests positive 
to COVID-19 please inform the school and 
follow the current health advice.  

• A household contact will only need to self-
isolate for 7 days commencing from when the 
diagnosed person took the test, rather than 7 
days from last contact with the diagnosed 
person. 

• A household contact is not obligated to self-
isolate as a contact more than once in a 21 day 
period (if the person is diagnosed with COVID-
19, they will need to self-isolate again). 

• A person who had COVID-19 and later 

becomes a close contact or household contact 

does not need to self-isolate as a contact if it 

has been less than 12 weeks since the person 

finished their self-isolation period. 

• Updated references to self-isolation for 

families is on the NSW Government’s Testing 

positive to COVID-19 and Information for 

people exposed to COVID-19 fact sheets.  

If you are worried about any of these aspects, the best 

people to speak to are the class teachers, assistant 

principals and principal. We are very happy to listen to 

your concerns. We want your children to feel safe and 

comfortable at school so they can learn. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/learning-packages
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/learning-packages
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/learning-packages
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/self-isolation-and-testing.aspx
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1ef9eae,3b14da1,3b18319
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1ef9eae,3b14da1,3b18319
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1ef9eae,3b14da1,3b1831a
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1ef9eae,3b14da1,3b1831a


Principal’s Awards 
Principal’s awards recognise students who consistently 
demonstrate that they are safe, respectful and 
responsible learners. Congratulations to: 
 

Sofia in 5/6Z. This is Sofia’s fourth principal’s award. 
 

Newsletters     
   
Our “Kookaburra Gazette” is published at the end of 
every even week and can be received by email, 
Facebook “Miranda PS (official)”, the NSW Education 
Parent app (now on Apple and Android): 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-
digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app).  
The newsletters keep our school community informed 
and often feature student work and achievements.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen Orders 

We have been having a lot of lunch orders coming to 

us in plastic bags. The preference for enviro friendly 

and also for ease for the Port Hacking High School 

canteen, is brown or white paper bags. 

If parents could please try and provide a paper bag 

with child’s name, class and lunch order that would be 

appreciated. Also, if you are ordering a drink or 

yoghurt, or a number of food items, please provide a 

second bag, particularly for drinks. 

Also, increasingly, we are finding that the incorrect 

money has been placed in the bags. Please ensure 

that you are placing the correct amount of money to 

cover your child’s order. The office staff are having to 

supplement lunches that are short. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app
https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app


 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


